Ashley LaPierre

I believe it is completely unreasonable to change all of our vehicles to electric by 2030. This is
going to do far more harm than good to car lot owners and many people will just drive out of state
to purchase a gas powered vehicle. Our energy grid cannot handle what you are trying to implement.



